CHAPPELL HILL GARDEN CLUB MINUTES May 10, 2017

Dale called the meeting to order at 10:15 AM, and Paula Barrett opened it with prayer. Since this is our big luncheon/plant swap, the meeting was brief. Tommie Montgomery was welcomed as our latest new member; we are delighted to have her join us.

Many heartfelt thanks to Sue and Bob Markos for hosting this event in their lovely backyard. It was our second year there, and we could see that lots of work and sweat had gone into additional beautification projects. Each club member took a plant to exchange, and lots of laughs went along with the swapping process.

The club provided the fried chicken, and members blessed each other with our own special covered dish. After a time of eating and fellowship, we unofficially dismissed ourselves and went our separate ways. We have that fun time to look forward to next year.

See you at next month's meeting at the Chappell Hill United Methodist Church in the Fellowship Hall at 10:00 AM.

Ellen Mills Secretary